
Warehousing Development & Regulatory Authority 
 

Date: 25.3.2015. 

 

Corrigendum 
 

The Warehousing Development & Regulatory Authority had invited tenders for 

selection of an agency to conduct three annual quantitative sample surveys on 

warehousing in India which was due on 19.3.2015. The evaluation of the pre-

qualification bids is underway.  The date of notification of the list of eligible bids 

and the date of opening of Technical Bids is hereby postponed to 7
th

 April 2015 at 

11.00 am and 03.00 pm respectively instead of 26
th

 March 2015 as notified in the 

tender. 

 

Rakesh Kataria, 

Under Secretary (A&F). 

 


